
Califon’s Parks and Recreation Committee Needs You 

By Councilman Mike Medea 

 

“It takes a village” and “Many hands make light work”.  These old adages are familiar for a 
reason, they are true.  Califon Borough is steeped in traditional activities from the Memorial Day 
Parade, to the Street Fair to holiday celebrations.  These activities don’t happen on their own 
and only come together with the help of volunteers.    

In order for these traditions to continue, The Califon Parks and Recreation Committee needs 
your help.  The committee desperately needs members and leadership and is at risk of 
disbanding.  Please consider lending a hand.   As a longtime Califon resident, I speak from 
personal experience when I say, getting involved is a great way to meet your neighbors and 
strengthen your bond with our small town.   

How can you help? 
The Parks and Recreation Committee needs to fill the following positions.   
 

PARC Chairperson:   
The PARC chair will organize agenda discussion items and facilitate a monthly (or as needed) 
meeting. The role of this position is not to run every event but rather to offer general oversight of 
the big picture.   
 
Park Chairperson: 
Individual or individuals to provide general oversight and to keep tabs on activities, maintenance 
needs and enhancement projects at our parks.   
  
Event Chairs:    
Individuals to coordinate / facilitate events throughout the year.   
 
Volunteers / Committee Members:   
Chip in where you can, help with events and attend meetings.  
 

If you are interested in learning more, please consider attending our next meeting / meet and 
greet on February 12th (7:00 PM at the municipal building).  Feel free to reach out with 
questions in advance to mmedea@califonboro.net.   

 

 

  

 

 


